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PERSONNEL COMMITTEE-MAINE CONFERENCE, UCC 

 

This continues to be a period of transition for our Conference and this applies to our 

Personnel as well.     We loss our dear friend, Anne Hodgman, who has been there in the 

Conference Office for all of us for many years in a variety of roles.   At the same time we said 

good-bye to Renita Dehais and Karen Steelhammer, both having served us  so faithfully as well. 

We are pleased that, more recently, we have new members of our Office Staff.  

Welcome:  Nancy Bartlett, Treasury Coordinator; Kimberly Poisson, Office Manager; and Lydia 

Hoffman, Pilgrim Lodge Assistant Camp Director.   If you haven’t had a chance all ready, I 

encourage you to greet, welcome, and introduce yourself to our newer staff members!  

As a committee this past year, following last year’s Annual Meeting, we worked with the 

Board of Directors in calling together a Search Committee for our new Associate Conference 

Minister, Rev. John Fiscus, who served most recently as the Minister and Teacher at Peace 

United Church of Christ in St. Cloud, Minnesota.   Please greet and welcome, John, who will also 

be at this upcoming Annual Meeting.    

Our committee has been meeting once a month with our Conference Minister, Marisa, 

except for July and August.   We are currently making plans for Marisa’s Annual Review which 

will be completed by next January. 

Current members of this committee are:  Rev. Todd Weir, Beth Haynes, John Thompson, 

Pam Williams, and Rev. Nick Davis, Chair 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rev. Nick Davis, Chair 

Personnel Committee 

 

 


